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Wilkes East Neighborhood Association Board Meeting
March 23, 2009

The regular meeting of the Wilkes East Neighborhood Association (WEna) was called to
order at 6:35 p.m. Monday, March 23, 2009, at the home of Billy and Laurie Simmons and
was facilitated by Kris Freiermuth. Kris Freiermuth, chair, Marc Thornsbury, vice chair, Lee
Dayfield, land use chair, Billy Simmons, treasurer, and Laurie Simmons, secretary were in
attendance.

The WEna board unanimously approved the February 23 meeting minutes.

Marc Thornsbury reported that he attended the Gresham Planning Commission meeting
regarding code enforcement and fines for violations.

Lee Dayfield provided a grant update and indicated that Park Rose Hardware will make an
in-kind donation toward the purchase of tools for Nadaka Park. The board reviewed and
approved the letter of grant support from Kris Freiermuth and Lee Dayfield to Mary Rose
Navarro with Nature in Neighborhoods.

The board discussed the Earth Day event that will be held at Nadaka Park Saturday, April
18.

Lee Dayfield shared what was discussed at the March 10 Coalition meeting. Also, she
reported there is a notice of application for a limited land use development permit for 2120
NE 162",

The next general meeting will be in May. The date and location are being established.
Billy Simmons will issue checks for the Web master and the WEna portable sign.

Meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.

Next Board Meeting: April 27, 2009, at Billy and Laurie Simmons’ home.

Respectfully submitted,
Laurie Simmons, Secretary



